2021-5782



HIGH HOLY DAY GREETINGS



SAVE TIME, EFFORT, AND MONEY

While Supporting Women of Temple Beth Torah

Join us this year in wishing each other a healthy, happy, and prosperous New Year by listing your name in our community greeting card.

- Click here to complete the HHD greetings form.
 - The deadline to complete the form and make payment is <u>September 1</u>
 - Optional again this year: You may request a card to be sent to a family member in a retirement home, skilled nursing facility, or rehabilitation center.
 - Please provide the full name and mailing address of the family member.
- There are two payment options:
 - 1) Pay directly online through this link, choose WTBT from the drop-down menu and then choose "Events", write in HHD Greeting.
 - 2) Make your check out to Temple Beth Torah (please indicate WTBT-HHD in the memo) and mail it to:

Temple Beth Torah
ATTN: WTBT HHD
P.O. Box 6017
Fremont, CA 94538-6017

Options to support the Women of Temple Beth Torah are in the amounts of:

\$18 \$25 \$36 \$50 \$100 \$200 (other)

NOTE: Your contribution must be received before your name(s) will be listed.